
 
CIL BID CONSULTATION LETTER

Thurston Parish Council
Parish Council

02 October 2024

Infrastructure Team

T 01449 724563
E CILexpenditure@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk
REF - CIL BID M24-20

 
Dear Parish Clerk

Consultation - Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Bid Round 14 - Position Statement for Compliant Bid
Project Reference M24-20 

The Council has received a CIL bid for funding from the CIL Infrastructure Fund for the Thurston Station Level
Crossing Pre-ES3 Phase. This bid has been made by Network Rail and the amount being applied for is £6,000.00.

We would welcome your views in writing via email by the 16th October 2024 (which is 14 days from the date of this
letter).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Infrastructure Team.

Yours sincerely

Julie Hammond

Infrastructure Officer
Infrastructure Team
Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils - Working Together
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